

Pastoral Need? Please contact one of the Elders: Albert Y. 403-505-3555 Bernie K. 403-357-6853 Bowen T. 403-598-7252 Johnathon N. 403-307-7122 Ken V. 403-350-3906 Clarence V. 403-391-6772

Wolf Creek Events, June 19-25:

Fri - MS Society Mtg 10am Sun - Worship Service 10am



"...exists to reach out & enfold people for Jesus, together becoming devoted disciples of Him."



Today's Offering: Neighbourhood Life June 25 - Wolf Creek Ministries

Online Giving Available (E-Transfer)
Email: treasurer@wolfcreekchurch.ca

Q - Where are you donating?

A - wolfcreek

*Please note, you can insert in the memo which ministry you are allocating funds to.

Church Information

PO Box 5072 Lacombe T4L 1W7
Office Hours: Tue/Wed 10-1 & Thurs 10-3
Office Phone: 403.782.4563
Email: office@wolfcreekchurch.ca
Bulletin Announcements due Thurs at 1pm:
bulletin@wolfcreekchurch.ca

Visit our website for more info about our church & a safe place to submit confidential prayer requests: www.wolfcreekchurch.ca

*Sunday Worship Service 10am

June 18, 2017
Happy Father's Day!
"Human Beings or Human Doings?"
Scripture: Luke 10:38-42
Pastor Rick Abma
Lord's Supper

Welcome Guests! We are delighted you have chosen to worship with us today. It is our prayer that you experience the love of Christ and His presence during our worship today. Please join us for refreshments after the service.

Nursery: We offer a supervised Nursery located off the side of the main entrance for babies and toddlers. As well as a Cry Room for parents with babies located behind the sanctuary.

Preschool Sunday School (ages 3-5): There is a class today for preschool aged children. Meet your teacher in the classroom at the end of the hallway.

Coffee Set-up/Clean-up Today: Jake & Judy Giesbrecht Nursery Volunteers Today:

Joyce A., Sarah V. & Anna J.

Nursery Volunteers for June 25: Trish V., Taby V., Morgan D. Coffee Set-up/Clean-up for June 25: Johnathon & Amber Nagel

Gratefully Received in May						
Budget 2017						
DEC			\$181,372		Wolf Creek Ministries	\$13,415
NOV			\$166,258		Pregnancy Care Centre	\$1,100
ОСТ			\$151,143		World Renew - Famine and Drought	\$776
SEPT			\$136,029			
AUG			\$120,915		Total	\$15,291
JULY			\$105,800			
JUNE			\$90,686			
MAY			\$75,572			
APR			\$60,457			
MAR			\$45,343			
FEB			\$30,229		Amount Received	
JAN			\$15,114		Budget Expenses	

Please contact a member of the Administration Team if you have questions about the budget.

The message title today challenges us to think about the way in which we live. The value of our lives can sometimes be left up on the shelf when we "do" at the expense of faithful presence (being). In other words, years can fly by in which we do lots of stuff but still find ourselves searching for depth or meaning. I admit that I can fly through my list of things to do while forfeiting opportunity of engaging with people and life. Perhaps its our culture that dictates our metrics, telling us how to measure value in life, yet leaving us wondering at the end of the day. And I believe its our culture that would side with Mary over Martha in Luke 10:38-42. During a conversation several years ago, a friend pointed out that I should start replacing the word 'success' with the word, 'faithful' when pondering life as God designed it to be. Good idea! Maybe Father's Day is a good day to start.

Neighbourhood Life Update: During the past couple months, block party season has kept Neighbourhood Life busy. To have the privilege to be involved with neighbours in their neighbourhoods has been a wonderful experience. If you would like to explore how to begin in your neighbouorhood, just ask (403-505-9897). Just last week we were involved with 5 different neighbourhood initiatives in Central Alberta in which there seemed to be a consensus regarding how good it was and why we haven't done this earlier. We also had time to learn with Jim Diers, a neighbourhood activist from Seattle who flew in to join us. He in turn helped us open the doors to Lacombe's Good Neighbour CoffeeHouse and its support for Neighbourhood Life. Finally, we have added to the Neighbourhood Life tool kit by unveiling our Espresso Trike which works very well in connecting neighbours. Continue to follow us or search out more info at www.rickabma.com. And continue to support us by contributing to Home Missions/ Neighbourhood Life, or directly to Wolf Creek Church/Neighbourhood Life.

Rick Abma, Neighbourhood Life Consultant (403) 505-9897

Announcements:

Please Note: Our bank has informed us that we need to make all our cheques payable to Wolf Creek Community Church and not to put just down WCCC as there is a business that uses the initials. Thank you! Treasurer and Admin. Team.

Calling all graduates! The worship team is building a special power point to celebrate peoples accomplishments. Whether kindergarten, grade 12, college or university, we want to celebrate everyone's hard work on their education. Please email a picture of the proud student (with their diploma level, eg: grade 12, HD Mechanic, Lawyer.) All submissions need to be emailed to Jay at: cjcappis@telus.net by June 23.

Check this out! Thank you to those who keep the WCCC library in mind with their book donations! New fiction includes an entire 12 volume set of the Sierra Jensen series for young adults. As well, there are 14 new books in adult fiction including two in the Angels Walking series by Karen Kingsbury and two Mike Connolly Mysteries by Joe Hilley. These and others are located on the new fiction shelf in the library.

The Stewardship Team is looking for a few people to volunteer this summer to mow a lawn once a week for a lady in Parkland Acres who has MS. Please contact Ted at 403-848-1203 if you can help out.

Preschool Sunday School is still looking for volunteers to run some classes for the summer months. Taking a break from the regular schedule is good, but it's important that we continue to connect with the kids. You can volunteer as much or little as you like, and the lesson are prepared in advance and easy to follow. Talk to Ashley Stingel (403-506-7803) if you would like to sign up this summer. Thanks:)

Prayer Request: Please pray for Chad he is 42 and has aggressive cancer. Doctors give him a year. His family needs a miracle. Thanks.

Baby Bottle Campaign: It's that time of year when we fill up empty baby bottles with pocket change or cheques, and donate to Central Alberta Pregnancy Care Centre. Baby bottles are due TODAY. Talk to Jenn Hamborg if you have any questions. Your small change is making a BIG change for people in your community, thank you!

Camp Rehoboth Volunteers Needed: We will be starting our summer camps soon. God has answered our prayers for more volunteers, but we still need help for the following weeks: R&R (July 2-7) - Night Watch person. Adult 1 (July 8-14) - 2 nurses, 4 counsellors. Adult 2 (July 15-21) - Night Watch, Techie, 20 counsellors. Independent (July 22-28) - Bible Leader, Techie, 10 counselors. Youth Week - full, we have all our volunteers! Please contact camp@rehoboth.ab.ca for more information, or apply online (www.rehoboth.ab.ca/camps) Pray that our camps go well this summer, that everyone has a great time, stays healthy, we get good weather – but most importantly, that our campers know that God's Promises Never Fail!